

JUDICIAL COUNCIL OF CALIFORNIA

770 L Street, Suite 1240 • Sacramento, California 95814-3368 Telephone 916-323-3121 • Fax 916-323-4347 • TDD 415-865-4272

TANI G. CANTIL-SAKAUYE Chief Justice of California Chair of the Judicial Council

MARTIN HOSHINO
Administrative Director

CORY T. JASPERSON Director, Governmental Affairs

July 6, 2016

Hon. Edmund G. Brown, Jr. Governor of California State Capitol, First Floor Sacramento, California 95814

Subject:

AB 1700 (Maienschein) – Request for Signature

Dear Governor Brown:

The Judicial Council is pleased to support AB 1700, which authorizes a trustee to provide a notice of proposed action for preliminary and final distributions. The council believes that the bill should help eliminate unnecessary court hearings and improve the overall efficiency of trust administration matters, which will benefit litigants and the courts.

For these reasons, the Judicial Council requests your signature on AB 1700.

Sincerely,

Cory T. Jasperson

Director, Governmental Affairs

CTJ/ka

cc:

Hon. Brian Maienschein, Member of the Assembly

Mr. Daniel Seeman, Deputy Legislative Affairs Secretary, Office of the Governor

Mr. Martin Hoshino, Administrative Director, Judicial Council of California